
 

 

 

 

 

 

No.  OGPTA/19

To 

The Principals, 

All Govt. ITIs

 

Sub: Invitation for attending 

 Skill development and Technological Innovations"

 OGPTA

 

Sir, 

 I would like to take this opportunity to inform you that Odisha Govt. 

Polytechnic Teachers’ Association (OGPTA) is going to conduct a seminar on the 

topic "Role of Polytechnics in Skill 

Innovations"

to 1:00 pm). We have invited distinguished speakers engaged in this domain to 

participate in the seminar. We shall feel privileged if your kindself can spare some 

time from your busy by schedule to attend the same.

 Therefore, your kind 

encourage the participants as well as speakers.

With Regards

OGPTA/199/2019     

The Principals,  

ITIs, Odisha. 

Invitation for attending National Seminar on "Role of Polytechnics in 

Skill development and Technological Innovations"

OGPTA on 10th August 2019. 

I would like to take this opportunity to inform you that Odisha Govt. 

Polytechnic Teachers’ Association (OGPTA) is going to conduct a seminar on the 

"Role of Polytechnics in Skill Development 

Innovations" at KIIT auditorium, Bhubaneswar on 10

1:00 pm). We have invited distinguished speakers engaged in this domain to 

participate in the seminar. We shall feel privileged if your kindself can spare some 

time from your busy by schedule to attend the same. 

Therefore, your kind presence is highly solicited that would immensely 

encourage the participants as well as speakers. 

With Regards. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Date:    09/08/2019       

"Role of Polytechnics in 

Skill development and Technological Innovations" to be organised by 

I would like to take this opportunity to inform you that Odisha Govt. 

Polytechnic Teachers’ Association (OGPTA) is going to conduct a seminar on the 

Development and Technological 

swar on 10th August, 2019 (10:30 am 

1:00 pm). We have invited distinguished speakers engaged in this domain to 

participate in the seminar. We shall feel privileged if your kindself can spare some 

is highly solicited that would immensely 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Dr. Biswajit Parida, 

General Secretary, OGPTA 


